Minutes of a Regular Meeting of the Board of Trustees
Aspermont Independent School District
May 17, 2021

At a regular meeting of the Aspermont Independent School District Board of
Trustees held on May 17, 2021, members Jennifer Hodges, Lorenzo Calamaco,
Brandon Criswell, Dana Berry, Jared Bell, Bay Hecht were present along with
Superintendent Zach Morris. Trustee Ray Bradley was absent. Others present were
Jeff & Tricia Hurt, Trent Van Meter, and Kristin Marsh.

Meeting was called to order at 6:25 p.m with Trent Van Meter leading the
invocation and Jared Bell leading the pledges.

No one addressed the Board in an open forum.

Kristin Marsh, notary, administered the Oath of Office to the newly re-elected
board members, Jennifer Hodges and Bay Hecht.

The Board then moved to approve the Consent Items. Bay Hecht made a motion to
approve board minutes from the three previous meetings held on April 26th, May
6th, and May 12th. The motion was seconded by Jennifer Hodges and passed
unanimously. Brandon Criswell made a motion to approve bills from the month of
April 2021. Lorenzo Calamaco seconded the motion and all were in favor.

The Board considered the approval of the 2021-2022 Abstinence Based Coalition
Contract. Brandon Criswell made a motion to approve the contract, seconded by
Bay Hecht. Motion carried unanimously.

In the Elementary Principal report, Van Meter addressed finishing up STARR
testing, the ongoing MAPS testing, and end of year field trips.

Mr. Morris gave an update for the Secondary Campus upcoming events such as 6
on 6, Bacculearette, UIL field trip, and State UIL Academic competition. He then
presented the Board the attendance report as of May 17, 2021. As well as the
budget report up to date, and the investment report for May 2021. He spoke on the
track resurfacing project, softball, and the end of year staff luncheon.



The Board of Trustees went into closed session at 6:56 pm and reconvened at 7:22
pm.

Motion to hire Nikki Cradduck for the 2021-2022 school year was made by
Brandon Criswell. Bay Hecht seconded the motion, and motion carried
unanimously.

Brandon Criswell made a motion to adjourn. Seconded by Lorenzo Calamaco. The
meeting adjourned at 7:23 p.m.

The next regular meeting will be held on June 21, 2021.
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